
Energy Committee 

Meeting Notes 

February 12, 2014 

  

Members in Attendance: Chairman Marty Bender, Selectman Bruce Johnson, Jere Buckley, Dee 

Blake. 

  

Discussion of wood pellet warrant article and how to proceed. Discussion of public hearing 

input. Will continue with bidding process. Bruce to contact bidder for contract lines to allow 3 

signatures. 

  

Members to look into geothermal. Bruce to contact Dave Klumb for more information, and to 

extend an invitation to the next meeting. 

  

Decision not to pursue looking into oil boiler replacement. It was determined that even more 

efficient boilers would not lead to worthwhile energy savings.  

  

Bruce to contact insurance company to see if there are any concerns with the wood pellet 

boiler.  

  

Next meeting, new date, March 5,  4 p.m. The purpose will be to discuss Town Meeting 

presentation. Considerations given to Powerpoint presentations and handouts. Also to discuss 

geothermal possibilities.  
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Bruce Johnson 

 

 


